
Curriculum Committee End of Year Report 2013/14 

 

Regular committee Meetings were held in September, October, November, December, January, March, 
April and June.  The February meeting was cancelled because there was no business to conduct. 

The Curriculum Handbook and Credit Course Prerequisites and Co-requisites were recommended for 
approval. 

Two Associate of Applied Science Degrees “Science Heating, Ventilation, Air Conditioning and 
Refrigeration” and “Electrical Technology” were recommended for approval. 

Revision of the AAS Degree in Studio Arts for a Specialization in Photography. 

Four Career Studies Certificates were recommended for approval. 

29 new courses were recommended for approval. 

17 courses were revised or activated. 

27 course requisites were recommended for approval. 

2 Degree audits were recommended for approval. 

Eleven programs were recommended for discontinuances. 

The By-Laws were revised to allow for a Co-Chair, revision of appointed committee members and for the 
ability to extend a membership for up to four years. 

Most notable was the new website where all curriculum is posted for committee members and faculty 
to view, speeding up the review process by making it available once it submitted to the chair. 

The committee had a quorum for each meeting including the June meeting which is outside of the 
normal nine month faculty contract. 

 

 


